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discussing this problem with us. I think it is over 35 years ago that I met 
Dr. Miller when the interests in agriculture co-operation were pretty dim 
between the Farm Bureau Movement in the United States and the co-operative 
program of the Western grain growers in Western Canada and yesterday when 
I met him it was quite clear that it had been a long time since that contact had 
been made. I think he has been more consistent than I in following that 
straight path towards accomplishment in that field, and I am sure we all wish 
for both these gentlemen the greatest possible success in the cause they 
represent.

The Chairman: We have had a good deal of information given, and we 
have been given a great deal of food for thought, and on behalf of the 
Committee I would like to thank you for taking time to come and visit us. 
We know you are busy men, you have to travel a great deal, but you took the 
time to come to our committee, and you have given us a wealth of informa­
tion.

Mr. Hambidge: Thank you, we certainly appreciate being here.
The Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.


